BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of the Consideration of Adoption
of the PURPA Section 111(d)(16) Consideration
of Smart Grid Investments Standard as Required
by Section 1307 of the Energy Independence and
Security Act of 2007

Case No. EW-2009-0292
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NOTICE OF CHANGE IN SERVICE E-MAIL ADDRESS

COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE (“AmerenUE” or
“Company”) and for its Notice of Change in Service E-mail Address, states as follows:

AmerenUE has set up a common e-mail address for service of filings in all
Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) cases. Wendy Tatro should be

served at the new e-mail address: AmerenUEService@ameren.com. James Lowery’s

e-mail address is unchanged.
WHEREFORE AmerenUE respectfully requests that this new e-mail address be

used in this case to serve the Company with future case information.

Respectfully submitted,

o] Wendy K. Tatre
Steven R. Sullivan, # 33102
Sr. Vice President, General
Counsel and Secretary
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261
Associate General Counsel
Ameren Services Company
P.O. Box 66149

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149
(314) 554-3484 (phone)
(314) 554-4014 (fax)
AmerenUEService@ameren.com



mailto:AmerenUEService@ameren.com

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| HEREBY CERTIFY that | have this 20th day of February, 2009, served the
foregoing Notice either by electronic means, or by U. S. Mail, postage prepaid addressed

to all parties of record.

[/Wendy K. Tatro
Wendy K. Tatro




